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EDITORIAL

In this issue will be found the contributions by A Jack Stoyal and George Connelly
on the Provisional Newspaper Stamps which have aroused great interest under the
heading of 'QUERY CORNER', please keep these queries and answers goingl!

We also include a translation of a paper by Felix Seebauer published in FILATELIE
and a new section - 'Letters to the Editor.' This may be the start of a new
feature. Finally this is the last issue under the pen of the present Editor, and
I wish to thank everyone who has made a contribution to Czechout during my eight
years in the chair. In particular I would thank Alec Page who has assisted with
the production, Alan Knight, Ernest Taylor and John Whiteside who have always come
forward with articles when requested.

We are delighted to inform the membership that Robert J Black has accepted the
nomination to become the next editor of Czechout, and will be formally proposed at
the Annual General Meeting on November 16, 1985. I know that you will all give
to Bob the support that I have enjoyed, and we wish him every success as he takes
over with Volume 4, Czechout 1:86.

Colin W Spong
Chairman & Editor

SOCIETY MEETING ON SATURDAY 14 SEPTEMBER 1985

The Chairman, Mr Spong welcomed 22 members to the meeting at the Czech National
Club, London and apologies were received from the. President, and three other
members.

The minutes of the previous meeting held on Saturday 15 June 1985 at Leeds,
having been previously circulated in Czechout were confirmed and signed by the
Chairman.

The Chairman announced the sad death of Mr J.A.F. Austin who had been PRO of the
Society from 1963 until 1969. Members stood in silence in his memory.

Membership

The following nominations for membership of the Society were approved by the
meeting:-

Mr Stephen Davies (Frodsham), Mr Jiri Keller (London), Mr W.M. Scott (S.Africa),
and Mr Clyde Ziegeler (S.Australia.)

AOB

The Chairman presented certificates to three successful winners of the Society
Competitions. Mr Alec Page reminded members that he had the amendments to the
two Monographs with him for collection. The Treasurer announced that he would
be pleased to receive members subscriptions for 1985-86 which were due from the
1 October next. There being no further business members were invited to pass
their display material round for others to see. '

Display

Six members had brought material and the subject was Coupons and Gutter pairs -
Messrs Ron Hollis, Bill Dawson, Reg Hounsell, Colin Smith, Jiri Keller and Ms
Yvonne Gren produced a large variety of stamps ranging from the early issues to
modern souvenir sheets, from Bohemia & Moravia, Slovakia and Czechoslovakia.

D Yvonne Gren Honorary Secretary






























